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Ref. DAA application plan F20A/0668
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
As residents of Swords we strongly object to changes to the previously An Bord Pleanala planning
permission granted in 2007 which would greatly increase the night time flying and the resultant
noise level. Our house is situated fifteen minutes north of the Airport
 
 
Jack & Maura Moore
Brides Glen Avenue
Swords
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